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Dates for your Diary 
Tuesday February 6th is ‘Safer Internet’ Day so staying safe online will be the focus of our computing lessons 
this week. 
Tuesday 13th February – Online Safety Workshop for parents (all classes – 3.30pm-4pm) 
Thursday 15th February is our last day of this half term. (We have a teacher training day on Friday 16th) 
Friday 1st March – Reading Café (All parents welcome) from 8.50am-10am 
W/B Monday – Monday 11th March – Science Week – As usual we will have a fun packed week with a STEM 
workshop and also some exciting science carousel activities. 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
Thursday 14th March – Parents Evening (more details to follow) 
Friday 15th March – Image Theatre – ‘The Wind in The Willows.’ (and Red Nose day!) 
Tuesday 19th March – Spruce Class – Skipping Festival 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
  
 

A message from FoSS (Friends of Slaley School) … 
Hi everyone,  
As promised, details of our next FOSS meeting: 
Wednesday 7th Feb (next week) 
7.30pm in Slaley - exact location TBC  
Please send me a message (07841 904 986) to let me know you’ll be coming and I’ll let you 
know where we’ll be! Looking forward to seeing you getting together some fundraising ideas 
for this year.  
Also-a couple of years ago FOSS put together a lovely cookery book full of delicious recipes 
contributed by students, their families and teaching staff. We’ve recently come across a box of 
copies, if you'd like one, they're £10 each, available 
here: https://www.justgiving.com/page/suzanne-osborne-1706191907920?newPage=true 
Have a lovely weekend 
 

 

Attendance 

 
Last Week’s Attendance … 

Larch Class- 97.7% 
Spruce Class – 97.3% 

Pine Class – 98.9%  
Well done Pine Class!! 
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